

## THE MINISTER

الوزير

17th June 2019

To:

Javaid I. Sheikh, M.D., M.B.A.

Dean and Professor

Weill Cornell Medicine - Qatar

Subject:

Accreditation for Medical Education Program

Dear Dean Sheikh,

Thank you for informing me about your plan to move forward with the accreditation of Weill Cornell Medicine — Qatar medical education program. Please be advised that your recommendation to use The Association for Evaluation and Accreditation of Medical Education (TEPDAD) as the accrediting body has been approved by the Ministry of Public Health for the State of Qatar.

Warmest regards,

Her Excellency Dr Hanan Mohamed Al Kuwari

Minister of Public Health

Managing Director, Hamad Medical Corporation